
AFBS Comments: Federal Information Security Act
In the context of the Federal Information Security Act, the Federal Council has invited for a public consultation

regarding the obligation to report cyber attacks on critical infrastructures.

In its comment the AFBS emphasises the importance of standardised procedures and harmonised contents of the
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